
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA F E , NEW MEXICO 

June 10, 1954 

Warren Petroleum Corporation 
Box 1589 

TULSA 2 - OKLAHOMA. 

Attention: Mr* Oldham 

Gentlemen: 
W« now transmit to you the Commission's Order Ho. R-451 i s ­
sued on Hay 27, 1954, in Case 659, which was heard at the 
regular hearing oa February Vf, 2954• 

Very truly yours, 

WBM:nr 

W. B. Haoey 
Chief Engineer 


